
RICHLAND COUNTY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Richland County Redistricting 

Committee at 6 PM, on October 25, 2021 in the County Board Room, in the Richland County Courthouse 

located at 181 W. Seminary Street, Richland Center, WI 53581, to provide comment on the Final Plan for 

county and municipal redistricting.  Information on how to access the Public Hearing virtually can be found on 

the Richland County Website at https://www.co.richland.wi.us/. 

A copy of the Final Plan for county and municipal redistricting can be viewed or obtained at the office of the 

Richland County Clerk, the Richland County Zoning Administrator, or online at https://www.co.richland.wi.us/.  

Following the Public Hearing, the Richland County Redistricting Committee and County staff will evaluate 

input received at the Public Hearing, together with such other and further relevant information, and take action 

concerning adoption of the Board of Supervisors’ Final Plan for county and municipal redistricting. 

If you have any questions or require further information concerning the Public Hearing, please contact Derek S. 

Kalish, Richland County Clerk, at 608.647.2197 or derek.kalish@co.richland.wi.us.  

All interested parties will be heard.  A quorum of the county board or county board committee may be present 

at the public hearing, but no official action will be taken.  

If you are a person who requires special accommodations for the meeting room, please contact County 

Administrator Clinton Langreck at 608.649.5960. All requests are confidential.  

 


